Your name

and address

Pesidente de la República del Perú 

Ollanta Humala Tasso 

Jr. de la Unión s/n 1ra. Cuadra Lima 

Lima

PERU

(date)

Dear Sir,

I am very concerned about the situation of the non-contacted indigenous tribes in Peru.

Even in their own territory they are being threatened in their livelihood by illegal woodcutters, the construction of roads and the exploitation of their natural resources like oil, gas etc.

Please stop in areas inhabited by non-contacted indigenous tribes

exploitation of gas, oil and other natural resources

illegal deforesting

the construction of roads.

Otherwise the non-contacted tribes will be subject to great sufferings. It is even possible that they will disappear completely.

Please support their human rights to live securely and in peace and prevent woodcutters and oil companies to enter the territory of these indigenous tribes.

Yours sincerely,

